
Call for Sponsors 
 

California College Personnel Association (CCPA) Drive-In Conference 
Friday, January 16, 2009 

“Empowerment: Creating Change, Making Waves, Changing Lives” 
 
 

CCPA’s Drive-in Conference is an outstanding opportunity for sponsors to increase 
visibility and outreach to our California higher education professionals involved with: 

- Undergraduate and Graduate Populations  
- Student Affairs 
- Academic Advising 
- Admissions 

 
CCPA would like to offer the opportunity for organizations to outreach to our educational 
community by sponsoring one or more of the following: 

- Breakout sessions 
- Keynote speakers 
- Materials (lanyards, folders, name tags, etc.) 
- Conference Programs 
- Raffle or Silent Auction prizes 

 
As a thank you, we will publicize your organization’s banner on the main stage and logo 
in our program and website! 
 
 
Please fill out the sponsorship form and send it via email by Monday, December 
5th, 2008 to Heather Iwata at hiwata@berkeley.edu 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Heather at the email 
address above. 
 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
 
 
 


